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RE: Petroléum Storage Tank Release Investigation and Corrective Action

Site: Storkamp Garage, Highway 25 S, Genola
Site ID#: LEAKOOOI 1764

Dear Mr. Storkamp:

On September 9, 1998, the Minnesota Pollution Control Agency (MPCA) staff was notified that
a release of petroleum occurred from storage tank facilities that you own and/or operate at the

site referenced above.

A recent review of our files indicates that we have not heard from you whether you intend to
investigate and if necessary, clean up the petroleum contamination at this site. We again ask that
you respond verbally or in writing to this letter and describe the status of your investigation
and/or cleanup, or explain why no action has been taken. You must respond within 30 days of '
receipt of this letter. Failure to do so may result in reduced reimbursement from the Petrofund

and/or enforcement action taken.against you by the MPCA.

If you have questions regarding the actioné requested by the MPCA, or if you conclude that the
release is not from any tank which you have owned or operated, please call me at
(218) 828-6118. Otherwise, I look forward to receiving your reply.

If you have not already done so, we recommend that you hire a qualified consulting firm
registered with the Petro Board that has experience in conducting petroleum release site
investigations and in proposing and implementing appropriate corrective actions. A list of
registered contractors is available from the Department of Commerce. Please note that, under
Minn. R. 2890 (Supp. 1997), you must solicit a minimum of two competitive proposals on a
form prescribed by the Petro Board to ensure that the consulting costs are reasonable. Questions
about bidding requirements should be directed to Petro Board staff. The phone number for the
Department of Commerce and the Petro Board staff is (651) 297-1119.
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..Sincerely, .. ..,.,;.;;f

)

Mr. Albert Storkamp -
Page 2
October. 23, 2000

..Pleasg refer to MPCA fact sheets for 1nformatlon regardmg the scope of investigations required
at petroleum Telease; s1tes MPCA staff requires that the site investigation fully define the extent
and magnrtude of s011 and ground water contamination caused by the release. We reserve the

st s

right to reject proposed correctlve actions if the requirements of the site investigation have not
been fulfilled. If you have any questlons concerning this letter or need additional information,
* pleasé call' g atT (21 8) 828 61 I 8 Please reference the above LEAK #in all correspondence

tier-Mpren v
Project Manager
Remediation Unit

North District — Brainerd Subdistrict Office
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cc: Leonard Wimmer, City Clerk, Genola -
'~ Roger Kuklok, Morrison County Solid Waste Officer, Little Falls
Jan Deick, Northern Environmental, Brainerd
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